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LD 151 and LD 1022, eopardize our farms and will drive up food costs for all 
Mainers.
These bills allege mistreatment of farm workers without evidence, by promoting 
unionization and increasing regulations of farm worker pay.
I support Maine Farmers.  Farm workers are important because without them, our 
farms don't work.  Driving a wedge between farmers and the people they employ 
serves no one and hurts everyone.
Qithout farms we are without food.
Protect Farmers, their employees, and Maine’s food supply. Vote against Rep. 
Harnett's anti-farming bills LD 151 and LD 1022.
Respectfully, 
Naomi Aho
Warren, ME


